
Town of Cortlandt  
1 Heady St  
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 
 

          May 14, 2021 

To the Town of Cortlandt Planning Division,     

 

At this time, I would like to postpone our application for the Food & Beer Garden proposed at location 
500 Croton Ave.  I would like to revisit this venture again and continue to file for the application in 
January of 2022.  Thank you for your time on this application so far. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura DeMaria Silva 

 

Hemlock Hill Farm 
500 Croton Ave 
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 
 

 


